
 
   

August 2024 

 

Greetings People of God, 

 

We would like to thank you for your interest in The Potter’s Will Bible Way  
Institute.  
 
Please be advised that the registration date(s) begin August 26th through 

September 5th of 2024, in which there is a $50.00 starting fee due on the day of 

registration. This amount can be paid via cash or cashapp $ThePottersWillBWI. 

On the day of registration, there will be a brief interview session to discuss the 

curriculum and for the potential student to provide a brief explanation for their 

particular interest in taking course(s) at The Potter’s Will Bible Way Institute.  

Classes will begin October 2024 and will be conducted in person and on zoom. 

A copy of the 2024-2025 curriculum will be provided upon acceptance into the 

school. 

Again, thank you for your interest in The Potter’s Will Bible Way Institute. 

 

God Bless You, 

 

Apostle/ Overseer Ebony L. Underwood 

Founder, Dean of Students 

 


